
	

 

821 Howard Street, San Francisco, CA 94103 

 

Please Join Us for a 

Community Meeting 
on the 

Central Subway Project 
When:  Thursday, November 7 

 7 p.m. 

Where:   The Creamery 
     685 4th Street, San Francisco 

Construction of the Central Subway is starting soon on 4th Street from Harrison to 
Berry in SoMa. Work in this area includes utility relocations, installation of train 
tracks on 4th Street and construction of a station at 4th and Brannan.  

At this meeting, the Central Subway team will inform the community about what 
to expect and answer any questions you may have. Speakers include the lead 
engineer for this phase of construction and the Central Subway outreach team. 

About the Project: The Central Subway will extend the Muni Metro T Third Line 
along 4th Street and Stockton Street through SoMa, Union Square and 
Chinatown. When it opens, T Third Line trains will travel on the surface from 4th 
and King to 4th and Bryant, with a stop at 4th and Brannan. This important transit 
extension will cut travel times by more than half along this busy corridor.  

 
Please contact us with any questions: 

Email: central.subway@sfmta.com  
Phone: 415-701-4371 

Visit us at: www.centralsubwaysf.com  
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